June 15, 2021

A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Greenville was held on Tuesday, June 15, 2021, at 2:00 pm at Pioneer Hall for the purpose of opening bids received for the water and sewer extension project.

Present: Supervisor Paul Macko, Clerk-Collector Jackie Park, Water Superintendent Leroy Bear, Maintenance Supervisor Renee Hamilton, Delaware Engineering representative Travis Smigel, and 5 guests.

Absent: Councilmen Bear, Bensen, Rauf, and Richards, and Attorney Tal Rappleyea. No quorum was achieved; no motions were made.

Supervisor Macko opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Delaware Engineering published this bid request for work on the water and sewer extension online on their bidding service and Clerk-Collector Park published notice of the special meeting as ordered by the Board in the Catskill Daily Mail on June 8th.

The following bids were received and opened by Mr. Travis Smigel:

•	Carver Construction	\$3,016,145
•	FPKane Construction	\$3,434,000
•	Tech Industries	\$2,980,920
•	Peter Luizzi & Bros.	\$3,859,638
•	Anjo Construction	\$3,672,002

The bid specifications will be reviewed and a recommendation will be given to the Town Board by the next regular town board meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 2:06 pm.

Jackie Park, Town Clerk-Collector
SUPERVISOR MACKO